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Memorandum 
To:   Honorable Mayor and Town Council 

From:  Kimberly Henry, Clerk of Council 

Re:    Code of Ethics Draft 

Date:  July 7, 2025 

Attached is a new one page draft Code of Ethics document. This is similar to the Town 
of Herndon's. Also are the comments from Vice Chairman Ben Barben from the Architectural 
Review Board on the original draft. If the Council is happy with the one page draft, below is the 
recommended motion.  

 

I move that the Haymarket Town Council adopt the revised Code of Ethics for all council 
and appointed boards effective _________________.  
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